
 

 
 

 
WUTC to conduct public hearing regarding Cascade Natural Gas’ price increase request 

 
KENNEWICK, WASH. – Oct. 7, 2024 – The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission is 
conducting a public hearing to take comments from the public regarding the natural gas price increase request 
filed by Cascade Natural Gas on March 29, 2024.  
 
The public meeting to take comments is scheduled for Jan. 2, 2025, at 6 p.m. Those wishing to attend can 
participate via the Zoom link below or via telephone at the number below:  
 

Zoom: Meeting Link 
  

Phone: (253) 215-8782; Meeting ID: 878 4441 6465; Password: 153091 
 
Those who plan to participate should call 1-888-333-9882 at least one day before the hearing to sign in. If you 
join the meeting via Zoom, please mute your connection using the button with the image of a microphone. If 
participating via phone, press *6 or mute your phone.  
 
The WUTC has several other ways for customers to share comments. Please include your name, mailing 
address, reference Cascade Natural Gas Corporation; and Docket UG-240008 in your comment:  

• On the WUTC website at www.utc.wa.gov, and click on Submit a Comment 
• By email to comments@utc.wa.gov 
• By phone at 1-888-333-9882 
• In writing to UTC, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
• In person at 621 Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 

 
Please see the attached bill insert, which went out to customers starting in early October, for more information. 
 
Cascade encourages customers to use energy wisely. Conservation tips, information on energy assistance and 
information on the company’s budget payment plan can be found on Cascade’s website: www.cngc.com. 

   
************ 

 
Media Contact: Mark Hanson at (701) 530-1093 or mark.hanson@mduresources.com 
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